
BOARD OF ALDERMEN 
ITEM NO.  B(2) 

AGENDA ITEM ABSTRACT 
MEETING DATE: April 15, 2003 

 
TITLE: Appointments to the Transportation Advisory Board 
 

DEPARTMENT:  N/A PUBLIC HEARING:   NO 
 

ATTACHMENTS:  
A. Resolution 
B. Recommendation from the Chair of the 

TAB 
C. Applications from: 

David Deming 
Steven Waters 
Tim Turner 
Julian Sereno 
David Bleicher 
Joseph LoBuglio 
David Collins 

 

FOR INFORMATION CONTACT: Chris van 
Hasselt, Chair, TAB 
 

 
PURPOSE 
 
The Mayor and Board of Aldermen are requested to consider appointing David Deming and Steven 
Waters to vacant seats on the Transportation Advisory Board. 
 
INFORMATION 
There are currently two vacant seats on the Transportation Advisory Board.  These position has been 
advertised and the Town Clerk’s Office has received applications from:  David Deming, Steven Waters, 
Tim Turner, Julian Sereno, David Bleicher, Joseph LoBuglio, and David Collins.  These applications 
were forwarded to the Chair of the TAB for review.  Chris van Hasselt, Chair of the TAB, is 
recommending that David Deming and Steven Waters be appointed to the vacant seats. 
 
ADMINISTRATION’S RECOMMENDATION 
 
The administration recommends that the Mayor and Board of Aldermen consider adopting the attached 
resolution appointing David Deming and Steven Waters to the Transportation Advisory Board. 
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